April has been a very busy month here at Spencer, even though it has been a very different month. Take a look at what we have been up to in April:

Food boxes were made; packets were sent by Kelly to Spencer Kids; fun videos were made by Colby for our Youth; many long put off repairs were made; lights
were installed; the kitchen oven was cleaned; the memorial garden plaques were updated; a beautiful and functional new craft room was finished; the kitchen
cabinets were emptied, cleaned, and sorted; new floors were put in the freezer room, and so much more.

Together, we have stayed home on Sunday mornings and learned to worship through Facebook, YouTube, and WCAB Radio. We have been tuning in to
Facebook each Wednesday for Wednesday Night Live, and we have become experts on ordering Spencer Curb-side Meals.

We are #SPENCERSTRONG
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